marbo

energy corporation

November 16, 200¢

Qil Conservation Division
1301 W. Grand
Artesia, NM 88210

Aten: (Mike Bratcher

Re: Notice of Violation
New Mexico DC State #3 @' G-18-T19S-R29E
New Mexico DC Gtate #¢  30-015-24765 B-18-T195-R29E

Mike:

In response to your letter of Qctober 22, 200¢ (Copy attached),
regarding violations on the above referenced wells, the well sighs have
been replaced and now show the correCt operator of record.  These

wells are ready for reinspection.
If you have any questions or require further information, please

don’t hesitate to contacCt me.
Thanhk you £or your help in this matter.

incerely,

Diana J. Can%on ,
RECEIVED

Production Analyst
NOV 17 2004
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